September 2024

Hello Homma Parents and Guardians,

On behalf of the Homma Parent Advisory Committee (PAC), we are excited to welcome you to a
new school year! Every parent and guardian of a Homma student is automatically a member of

our PAC, and we warmly invite you to participate in our meetings, activities, and events.
Together, we can build a stronger community, support fundraising initiatives, and enhance our
students' educational experiences and opportunities.

By actively participating, you can impact our school community and your child’s education.
Here’s how your involvement helps:

e Stay connected with the latest updates and other parents in our community.
e Support your child’s learning by staying engaged in school activities.

e Make a difference in the educational experience of all students.

There are various ways to stay connected, keep informed, and get involved throughout the
school year.

You can reach the PAC by email at: contacthommapac@gmail.com

Join the Homma PAC Community on Facebook and follow us on Instagram @HommaPAC,
where we regularly share updates and information!

Join our WhatsApp group, Homma PAC Parents, for communication and updates.

Please make sure to read the Week at a Glance emails each week. They contain essential
school and PAC updates, including upcoming events and meeting dates.

Your involvement in any capacity that works best for you is greatly appreciated.

Come to the first PAC meeting of the year on Tuesday, September 17, from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00
p.m. in the Homma Library.

We look forward to connecting with you this school year!

Warmly,
The Homma PAC Team
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